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Mr. Denwood F. Ross, Jr.
Deputy Director
Division of Project Management
Office of Nuc.laar Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regnatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Ross:

SUBJECT: SGEDULE FOR SUBiITTAL OF THE WESTINGHOUSE OWNERS' GROUP
ANALYSIS OF ACCIDENTS AND TLNSIENTS.

Your letter of September 2,1979 indicated a required completion date of
January 1,1980 for the analyses of transients and accidents (hUREG - 0578,
Item 2.1.9c) and Owners' Group letter 0G-15 dated October 29, 1979 indicated
that the Westinghouse Owners' Group would meet this date.

Subsequent to the above reference, D. G. Eisenhut's letter of Septed er 13,
1979, and H. Denton's letter of October 30, 1979 to all operating plants
both specified that the completion date for this effort is "Early 1980".
The Owner's Group interprets "Early 1980" to mean by the end of the first
quarter in 1980.

The Owner's Group believes that this type of analysis effort has a potential
impact on operating procedures and training programs and that the January 1,
1980 target date will not pemit ample time for a thorough review of the
results by all Owners' Group meders before sub:lttal to the NRC. Therefore,
the Westinghouse Owners' Group will submit its analyses of accidents and
transients to the NRC by March 31, 1980 which is consistent with the most
recent NRC specified schedule of early 1980.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Very truly yours,

Cordell Reed, chm m n
~

Westinghouse Operating Plants
Owners' Group
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